

Homefield Church of England Primary School

Headteacher: Mr. Bradley Young Homefield Avenue, Bradwell, Great Yarmouth Norfolk, NR31 8NS

> Tel: 01493 661691 Fax 01493 444686 Email:office@homefield.norfolk.sch.uk Website: www.homefield.norfolk.sch.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

7th September 2017

To commemorate the birthday of Roald Dahl, we would love for the children to join us in dressing up as a character from one of his stories on Thursday 14th September 2017.

All over the world people have read a Roald Dahl novel and this event gives us the opportunity to celebrate all of our favourite memories from his books together. Across the day, we will be undertaking activities linked to Dahl's stories and listening to extracts from his books whenever possible.

We appreciate that we have only just returned to school and there is not much time before next Thursday, so please do not feel obliged to find a costume at great time and expense. Costumes can be as simple, or as elaborate as you wish. Something from a mask or a set of BFG ears, to a complete Willy Wonka Oompa-Loompa.

We hope all are willing to immerse themselves fully in the occasion and we look forward to seeing the pupils' efforts.

Yours sincerely,

Bradley Young **Headteacher**







